

Marsha DeGennaro <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

## [External Email] MAG

**Kloczynski, Tracy** <tracy.kloczynski@yale.edu>
To: "mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org" <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

Tue, Apr 23, 2024 at 1:22 PM

Hello,

I'm writing as a parent of a MAG second year student. My son will be entering MAG 3 with a new MAG teacher next year and I'm wondering what the replacement process is and how we, as parents, can be sure that the process and selection will uphold the integrity and spirit of the MAG program. We are very fortunate to be part of the MAG family and want to be sure the integrity of the program remains intact.

Thanks in advance,

Jeremiah & Tracy